
 
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103 

Memo 
 
To:​ Board of Education 
From:​ Scott Warren, Ed.D. 
Date:​ June 18, 2025 
Re:​ Approval of Sabbatical for Teacher for 2026-2027 

 
The Board received a request for a sabbatical for a teacher to complete an internship for a social work 
degree during the 2026-2027 school year. The sabbatical would provide the teacher an opportunity to 
receive their social work degree while serving the internship within the district, providing social work 
services to students. This opportunity would benefit students, the district, and the teacher conducting the 
internship. I recommend the Board approve the sabbatical as presented. 


